27 November 2023

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

You are most warmly invited to join us at our annual **Christmas Carol Service** which will take place at **7.00pm on Monday 11 December** in the Chipping Barnet Parish Church of St John the Baptist, Wood Street, Barnet, EN5 4BW.

It will primarily be an opportunity for our school community, family and friends of all faiths to enjoy a spiritual experience, or for any of us with no faith, to enjoy time for reflective contemplation in a beautiful architectural setting with a magnificent organ and fine acoustic. We very much hope that everyone will feel welcome.

We welcome students, along with their families, to attend the Christmas Carol Service as many students will participate and would therefore appreciate the support.

I very much hope that you will be able to join us on this festive occasion.

Yours faithfully

Violet Walker Headteacher

Wind Dalker